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2024 PRINCE EDWARD ISLAND – ATLANTIC HALIBUT FISHERY 

 

 

Charlottetown, PEI – September 16, 2024 - Fisheries and Oceans Canada (DFO) is 

announcing that the Prince Edward Island (PEI) Atlantic Halibut quota has been captured and 

there will be no further openings this season.   

 

 

 

 

 

For more information: 

Ben Moore 

A/Area Chief, Resource Management 

Gulf Region                                                             

Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Charlottetown, PEI 

(902) 315-0284 

Benjamin.Moore@dfo-mpo.gc.ca  

Julien Cormier 

Senior Regional Advisor 

Gulf Region 

Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Moncton, N.B. 

(506) 377-5563 

Julien.Cormier@dfo-mpo.gc.ca 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Fish Harvesters 
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